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The All Saints Foundation was established in 1986 as a separate charitable corporation by the Church Council
of All Saints Lutheran Church, to provide an investment vehicle for church members and others to express
their gratitude to God for the blessings they have received or for any other personal reason which may prompt
them to consider the Church in their charitable giving program.

The MISSION of the foundation is to:

e Provide education and awareness of personal stewardship of assets so members will consider giving gifts
and/or bequests of their assets to All Saints Church to be endowed forever.

e Provide the opportunity and assistance when requested for those who wish to make gifts or bequests to
the All Saints Foundation of cash, securities, life insurance, and real estate.

e Administer and invest the endowed funds so they will safely earn income.

e Determine how funds will be dispersed so it will extend the work and mission of our Lord in the All Saints
congregation, our community and the wider world.

In terms of helping the All Saints community with stewardship of assets, we held one Sunday Forum in
December entitled "5 Wishes" which covered information on Livings Wills and Health Directives.

The Board made two gifts in 2011. The first was for $500 to Sam Jacobson to partially fund her mission trip to
Colombia. The second gift was a grant of $500 to the Befrienders Ministry at All Saints to help defray startup
costs for staff training. Our intention is to gift funds to those who extend the work and mission of our Lord in
the All Saints congregation, our community and/or the wider world.

We will assist any church member in providing for a planned gift to the Foundation. Please contact one of the
board members through the church office if we can be of service.

Thank you for all of your support throughout this year. In 2011, $3,795 was given to the All Saints Foundation
to carry out its mission. The All Saints Foundation Net Worth increased to $78,860 in 2011. To date, we have
$93,000 gifted but not yet received, in the form of Life insurance, wills and a Charitable Gift Annuity.
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